
    

                  
                

               
              

           
      

 

From: Reeves, Shakeena 
To: comments.applications@rich.frb.org; BankMergerApplication 
Cc: gweng@homefreeusa.org 
Subject: Best wishes Suntrust! 
Date: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 1:54:39 PM

 To whom it may concern, 

I am so exicted to hear the news of SunTrust and BB & T merging together. I have banked 
with SunTrust for over ten years an I am delighthed at tjhe potential of Fort Valley, GA 
having access to a local Suntrust bank. In Fort Valley,GA students do not have access to 
free student checking . AS a CFA Scholar, I understand the importance of students and 
community members to have equality and efficiency within the banking system. Best 
wishes Suntrust! I support this union 100% 

Best Regards, 

Shakeena B. Reeves 
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